
Drafting Process of the Message from Bangkok

1.    A preliminary draft of the Message from Bangkok was 
sent both to the Thai government, lead organizations 
and sub-regional coordinators for comments (beginning 
of Nov.)

2.    A revised draft could form the basis of the final message 
(before the beginning of Jan.) 

3.    We propose to form a small drafting team comprising 
one person from the Thai government (government)
one person from the lead organizations (APWF lead 
organizations)
one person from the Secretariat (other stakeholders)

4.   This drafting team, could then prepare the final draft 
based on their soundings and feed back


